Mr. Willard Adams
PO Box 33333
Reno, NV 89533-3333

Nov 29, 2011

Jason King
Nevada Division of Water Resources, 901, S, Stewart St., Suite 2002

Carson City, NV 89701

Subject: A 300-Mile Pipeline is Not the Answer.

Dear Jason King,

I am very concerned about the plans to pump ground water from the Great
Basin aquifers. The loss of water in these ancient water tables will
not be recharged fast enough and the water level will drop. This will
intern have a negative effect on the surface water and springs. The
resultant damage to wildlife and ranching could be devastating. [ am
concerned that scientists that have found fault with these plans are
being ignored. The powerful interests in southern Nevada are pushing
their interests over Nevada's rural natural resources. This pipe line

will most likely Hurt our only national park, Mr King, please make sure
you are listening to the good scientific research that has been done
which shows the problems that a water pipe line to feed the needs of
the south will cause.

Sincerely,
Mr. Willard Adams



